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Arms Minute 3, 1956 

As was reported previously, these guns woUld cost con­
siderably mere (estimated ~3.5'9 per gun), and there Will be no 
recommendation that the aluminum barrels be adopted at this time 
unless Sales can foresee su.1'tic1ent additional volume to justify 
the higher cost, Sales believes that the reaction of potential 
customers is required to determine the amou.~t ot interest there 
might be in colored guns. Therefore, thay will 12nderwr!te the 
manlli'acture of approximately i; guns 1n each ot three colors and 
black, and will turn them over to their Market Development Division. 
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l. HARPOON GU?l 

There are two types o~ harpoon guns under consideration. 
Th~ first, suggested by Bridgeport personnRl, comprises a Model 721 
with a shortened barrel. It uses a 30/06 'lll.ank cartridge with a 
paper bullet, and shoots a small harpoon. Sale= can toresee only 
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